Dear Parents and Students

It is my pleasure to share with you about our school current and future
development within Newcastle Education Group (NEG).

We have four schools located in different parts of Singapore, namely Ang Mo Kio,
Tampines, Hougang and Thomson, in order to serve our students and parents at their
convenient locations. We plan to have a total of twelve branches at different
parts of Singapore in order to meet the growing demand for placement of our
students and parents,

We provide various foundation, enrichment and academic courses ranging from pre—
primary, primary, secondary, junior college and tertiary levels to provide a one—
stop service for our local and foreign students

OQur students from different levels have achieved excellent academic progress
ranging from PSLE, GCE “N” and “0” level examinations to tertiary levels. For
instance, our Primary Six PSLE top scorer has achieved 273 score. Our student has
achieved the Lee Kuan Yew All Round Excellent Award in 2012. For GCE “0” level,
our secondary student top scorer has achieved 8As in 2014. In tertiary education,
our subsidiary arm - Newcastle School of Management (NSM) had secured the “Dual
Track Program” from the Singapore’ s Ministry of Education (MOE) to launch this
program in the government’ s college - Millennia Institute from 2005 to 2010. Our
Diploma graduates have successfully enrolled into various local and overseas
universities

In addition, NEG has incorporated Newcastle Education Group Limited in New Zealand,
Auckland City. We also provide AEIS & GCE “0” 1level preparatory courses for
local and foreign students to sit for the Cambridge Examination.

In order to achieve all these significant projects, the Management of Newcastle
Education Group has started the Management Executive Training Scheme since 2007.
We have successfully built up a dedicated and professional Management team to
manage our branches to meet our Schools’ vision. Besides this, we have a group of
MOE trained, experienced and dedicated teachers/lecturers to impart their
knowledge to our students

Last but not least, we sincerely wish to establish a long term partnership with
our fellow students and parents to nurture and maximize our students’ potential

and talent.

Thank you.

4;;§§sincerely

G M Kyang
Managing Director
Newgastle Education Group




